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Decision:  TTC Service to Bluffers Park 
 
The Board approved the recommendations in the staff report as follows: 
 
It is recommended that:  

1.  A trial for TTC bus service to Bluffers Park be implemented in summer 2018 subject to 
infrastructure and operational requirements being met.  

2. A follow-up report is submitted to the Board in December 2018.  

 


